
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

10th June 2022  

Families First Awards 

We are very excited to be attending the 
Awards Ceremony tomorrow night. We will 
let you know how we get on. Thank you again 
for nominating us and for all of your lovely 
comments and votes. 

The Central Family 
goes from strength 
to strength! 

 

 

 

ANNUAL PUPIL REPORTS  

Towards the end of June, you will re-
ceive a copy of your child’s Annual Pupil 
Report. This will give you an insight into 
the strengths and potential areas of de-
velopment for your child/children in 
school. We look forward to sharing your 
child’s successes with you. The envelope 
will also contain the name of your child’s 
teacher for next year. 

P7 Leavers’ Assembly 

The Primary 7 Leavers’ assembly will take 
place on THURSDAY 23rd JUNE at 9.30am. 
We hope to see all parents/relatives of Pri-
mary 7 children, at the assembly to mark 
this very important time in their child’s life. 
Tea/coffee will be served afterwards in the 
P6/7 room. 

This will also be the last day for our P7 pu-
pils. They will be having a BBQ and will fin-
ish school at 1 o’clock on that day.  

I am looking forward to presenting awards 
to them all. 

 

Share Centre 

We had a wonderful time at the Share Cen-
tre last week. Our P6 & 7 children who went 
on the trip were amazing. They behaved im-
peccably throughout and their lovely man-
ners were commented upon  on quite a few 
occasions by staff from other schools and 
the staff of the Share Centre. 


